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Wishing everyone a Grand and Glorious New Year!!! 
JANUARY 2009 

BE PREPARED 
In Every Situation 

 Every day, you make sure that you get your home-
work done, get to music or sports practice on time or plan 
where and when you’ll meet up with friends… 
 But do you know how to plan and prepare for emer-
gencies? For Example a Blizzard or a Power outage. Put 
your planning skills to good use and work with your par-
ents or guardians so you can be ready for all types of 
emergencies! 

 Check out these kid-friendly preparedness web 
sites: 

www.ready.gov/kids 
This web site features age-appropriate, step by step instructions on 
what kids and their families can do to become better prepared for 
all kinds of emergencies.  

www.fema.gov/kids 
An online resource for kids that includes preparedness games, sto-
ries and safety information.  
 

www.sparky.org/index.html 
Learn about fire safety and prevention by helping solve Sparky the 
Fire Dog’s secret code. 
 

www.nws.noaa.gov/om/reachout/kidspage.shtml 
Designed to help kids learn about Winter storms and other hazard-
ous weather. Check out the category called “Other fun Stuff”. 

 



YMCA Memberships and Respite Care for  
Eligible Military Families  

The Department of Defense has partnered with the Armed Services 
YMCA to fund memberships at participating YMCAs throughout the 

United States and Puerto Rico for the following groups: 
• Families of joint deployed National Guard and Reserve personnel 

(Army/Navy/Air Force/Marine Corps) 

• Active duty personnel and their families at independent duty sta-
tions 

Active duty families assigned to newly established joint bases 
Relocated spouse and family members of deployed active duty person-

nel 
 

FITNESS FACILITY MEMBERSHIPS 
The DoD will also buy down memberships at local fitness facilities (e.g. 
Gold’s Gym/Bally’s/24 Hour Fitness, etc) for single active duty person-

nel at independent duty stations. 
 

RESPITE CHILD CARE 
Deployed Guard and Reserve personnel and independent duty person-
nel with children up to age 12 of will be authorized free respite child 
care up to 32 hours per month, per child in YMCA facilities in states 

approved by DoD. 
 

GET STARTED!  
1. Complete the  YMCA/DoD Eligibility Form. 

2. Visit www.YMCA.net to find a participating, local YMCA. 
3. Take the eligibility form, a copy of your deployment orders, and your 

military ID card to your local YMCA. 



 



TO FILL OUT AN APPLICATION PLEASE VISIT: www.ourmilitarykids.org  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



PROJECT  PEN PAL 
 

 

With Project Pen Pal you will meet other military children around 
the world. You can make friends, learn about their traditions, cul-
ture’s, how they feel about their schools and their hobbies. In ad-

dition, Project Pen Pal encourages you to write about the chal-
lenges you face being a Military Youth, and share those feelings 
with children from different backgrounds who are dealing with 

similar issues like, military life, deployments and relocation, just 
to name a few. 

 
All AGES WELCOME TO PARTICIPATE!! 

 

We have Pen Pals from New York, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Massachusetts, Wis-
consin, Illinois, New Jersey, Nevada, Vermont, California, Connecticut, Ohio , Wyo-

ming, New Mexico and Washington State is now on board!!! 

 

 

UNITY IS STRENGTH!! 

 
To sign up please fill out permission slip at the end of this newsletter and 

fax or mail it to:  

 

Shelly Aiken~NY National Guard Youth Program Coordinator 

Camp Smith, Bldg 501 

Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 

shelly.m.aiken@us.army.mil  

Fax: 914-788-7407 

 

 

Sign up today, Pen pals are waiting : ) 



 
CALLING ALL YOUTH 

 
Authors: Do you know funny jokes? 
Do you have a story you want others to 
know about? Write an article for us. 
Please share with us. Make this YOUR 
newsletter. 

 

Artists: We need your help now.  
Send us your artwork to be published 
in YOUR newsletter. 

 

Designers: Do you have a flair for 
design? Help build a website, sugges-
tions for your Newsletter. CREATE a 
LOGO for the youth Program. Let us 
know!! 

 

Recipes: Do you have any Yummy 
recipes you want to share? Send them 
to us.  

 

Photographers: Photo of the Month, 
Photos of special events, share a smile 

 

Poets: Do you have a poem about 
your parent being deployed? Do you 
have a poem about being a military 
kid? Any poetry that you would like 
share?   

 

If you are between the ages of 1 and 18, 
email or fax your gifts to the Youth 
Program. 

 

All submissions should be sent to: 

 Shelly Aiken 

Camp Smith Bldg 501 

Cortalndt Manor, NY 10567 

Fax: 914-788-7407 

shelly.m.aiken@us.army.mil  

  
 

New York State now 
has a full-time Military 
OneSource Consultant, 
Alicia Russo.  In addi-
tion to being a military 
spouse Alicia comes to 
this position with 15 

years experience work-
ing in the social service 
sector with children and 
families.  As the NYS Military OneSource Con-
sultant, she is available to assist with issues 
pertaining to access of Military OneSource 

supports and resources, available for Military 
OneSource briefings (i.e. What’s New?  

What’s Available?), and referral information 
for other military and community programs 

and benefits.   
Contact Alicia Russo at 

Alicia.Russo@militaryonesource.com  
or 518-265-2901. 

 

 

Military OneSource is now offering Playaway books at no 
cost to service and family 

members. These books are 
the newest format of audio 

book, are approximately 
the size of a business card, 

and come loaded with a 
audio book, battery and 
ear buds. When you re-
ceive your Playaway, all 
you have to do is press 

"play" to start listening to 
your book. Its portability allows you to enjoy your favorite 
authors and titles on-the-go, whenever and wherever. Fic-
tion and non-fiction titles are being continually added and 

updated-so check back often!  To order your own Play-
away click on the library tab on the Military OneSource 

main page. 

 

 



THE PENNIES 

A Comic strip by Artist Jessica Turner!!! 

  



‘My Military Family’ 
Armed Services YMCA 
Art Contest 2009 

Entry Form 
Due to the fact that some entries may be used for display and publicity purposes, all information must be attributable to the 
artist, so this form must accompany all entries (attached/taped to the back of the original entry) and must be filled out com-
pletely (either typed or printed).  Entries should be of the student’s military family. Drawings should be in color, and the 
artwork should be 6 by 8 inches in size.  Black and white drawings may be entered but are less likely to be selected as top 
winners. Oversized and three-dimensional entries will not be judged. Please do not identify family members on the draw-
ing.  

Contestant’s name:             
 
Age:     Grade:     School:         
 
Home address:             
 
City:        State:     Zip:       
 
Home Phone (must include area/country code):         
 
Military parent’s rank and name:           
 
Other parent’s name:             
 
Parent’s Work Phone:     Parent’s Email:     
 
Military branch (please circle): 

 
The Armed Services YMCA will award six U.S. Savings bonds of $500 for first-place entries, and $100 bonds for second place. De-
pendents of active duty military or retired from the Army, Navy, Marines, Air Force, Coast Guard or National Guard/
Reserves, in kindergarten through sixth grade, are eligible to enter. The top military entries will be used on the 2008 Military 
Family Month poster sponsored by GEICO Direct. Winners must have a Social Security number to be issued bonds. 
For additional information, visit the Armed Services YMCA web site at www.asymca.org, or call 703-313-9600 ext. 

10. Email questions may be sent to tharper@asymca.org. 
Deadline for entering is Friday, February 20, 2009.  All entries must be postmarked by this date.   

Mail entries to: 
Armed Services YMCA 

Attn: Art Contest 
6359 Walker Lane, Suite 200 

Alexandria, VA 22310 
ALL ARTWORK BECOMES THE PROPERTY OF THE ARMED SERVICES YMCA AND WILL NOT BE RETURNED. 

Army Navy Marines Air Force Coast Guard National 
Guard/Reserves 



Camp Smith Training Site 
Flag Etiquette Certification 

 

BOY SCOUT TROOP 406 
The Youth Program and MP SPC Kroll  from Camp Smith assisted Boy Scout Troop 406  in learning how to 

raise and lower an American Flag, and learned some Flag Etiquette on December 6th 2008. 



 

 



PROJECT PEN PAL 
Permission Slip 

 
Would your child be interested in making a new friend and getting to know another child like 
him/herself? Why not sign them up for the Project Pen Pal. What a great way for them to 
share stories about Military life and learn different cultures from around the Globe. If your child is 
interested please fill out the information below. Parents, please don't forget to sign the per-
mission slip and either fax it or mail it to the number below. 
Child's Name______________________________ Age/Grade_______________________ 

Hobbies/Interests_________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

What Language do you speak and write?_________________________________________ 

 

PORJECT PEN PAL PERMISSION FORM 

I, ________________________ (parent/guardian) give my permission for 

______________________________ (child’s name) to participate in Project Pen Pal.  

I understand that it is my (parent/guardian) responsibility to supervise my child’s contact with another 
Military child and not the responsibility of the New York  National Guard Youth Program. 

 

Date ____________ Email address________________ __________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian signature __________________________________________________________ 

Address _________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone/Fax _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

*Please mail or fax this permission slip to: 

Shelly Aiken 

NY National Guard Youth Program 

Camp Smith, Bldg 501  

Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 

Fax (914-788-7407) 

*If you have questions about Project Pen Pal please email Shelly at: 

shelly.m.aiken@us.army.mil  Or Call me at 914-788-7405 
 

Project Pen Pal Code of Conduct 

• No obscenities in written or electronic correspondence 
• No illegal material mailed or emailed 
• No attempt to harm others in correspondence (making threats, making fun of another person, 
bullying behaviors, etc.) 
 
 


